March 3, 2010

The Honorable Don Young

U.S. House of Representatives

2111 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Young,

On behalf of the Congressional Sportsmen’s Foundation (CSF), I want to thank you for attending
the “Rescheduled” Welcome to Congress Reception on March 2™, With the record snowfall in
DC, we had to postpone our original date back in February. Thankfully we had a great turnout
on our new date and overall a very successful reception.

More than 20 of your fellow Congressional Sportsmen’s Caucus Members attended the reception
to celebrate the Caucus’ successes for sportsmen and to recommit its support for 2010. Only by
working together will we be able to preserve the outdoor heritage we all hold so dear. All of us
at CSF are indeed grateful for your support and will look forward to working with you in the
near future. Please don’t forget to encourage other Members that are not involved in the Caucus
to look into joining, and encourage your colleagues to participate throughout the year.

Thank you again for your continued support to the Congressional Sportsmen’s Foundation. We

hope to see you at our upcoming breakfast briefing on Wednesday, April 14" and at our
Congressional Shoot-Out on Tuesday, May 4%

Sincerely,

o, Jett Crane
. President.
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